
P O Box 612
Jackson Center, OH  45334

Wednesday, March 16, 2022
John Ruskauff, UWAC
Dear John,

The CBL Committee has reviewed your revised Constitution and Bylaws  documents and:

This Committee approves your Club’s Constitution and Bylaws

The members of the Constitution and Bylaws Committee extend our sincere thanks and 
appreciation to you and all the members of the UWAC of the WBCCI for the completion of 
these documents. We look forward to your success moving forward. Your next review will 
be in 2027. 

Tom Smithson
CBL Chairman 

CC: Lori Plummer

Airstream Club International


